PEAKHURST WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL

Ogilvy Street, Peakhurst NSW 2210
Phone: 9153 9767 | Fax: 9584 1476

www.peakhurstw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

24 August 2023 Combined Music Festival
Dear Parents and Carers,

Daytime Rehearsal information:

Students in the Primary Choir and Senior Dance group will be attending the daytime rehearsal
from 9:00am-2:00pm at Bankstown Sports Club on Tuesday 29* August, 2023. Students will
return to school before 3:25pm by bus.

When: Students are required to be at school by 8.30am
Where: Meet at the silver seats
Bring: Recess, lunch, and a water bottle in a small bag. Students can also bring a book

to read whilst waiting for their scheduled rehearsal. Please bring a water bottle
for the evening performance as well.

Evening Performance information:

When: Tuesday 29" August, meet teachers at 6.15pm.

Event times: Doors open at 6.15pm. Event begins at 7.00pm and is estimated to finish at
8.30pm.

Where: Bankstown Sports Club

Costumes: Dance- Students will be provided with their white shirts, red skirts/pants, and
hair accessories on the day of the performance. Girls will be required to also
wear a pair of black bike shorts, skin-coloured stockings and black lace up
canvas shoes. Hair styles- Pony tail, braids, or pig tails. As students are on stage,
makeup is required for both choir and dance students. Students are asked to
come with blush, red lipstick and mascara on. Foundation is optional.

Choir- Students are required to wear their black pants, black shoes, and black
socks with their white combined arts festival shirts to the festival if they are only
in choir. Students who are in both dance and choir will be required to come in
their dance costume, as this is going to be their first performance.

It is advised that students come to the performance wearing their costumes for
both choir and dance.

Transport: Parents are required to transport their child to and from Bankstown Sports Club
on the evening of the performance or make alternative arrangements. If you
have made alternative arrangements for your child to be picked up after the
performance, ensure that you have emailed the school with these details.

Drop off: Meet at 6.15pm. Location to be confirmed after our daytime rehearsal.

Pick up: Choir- will need to be picked up from the stage area, look for the PWPS sign.
Students that are in both choir and dance will leave with the choir group at the staged area.
Dance- will need to be picked up by 1 parent in the holding rooms.

-

Performing Arts Co-ordinators Principal
Helen Elliott, Monique Jean-Louis Rebecca Ingram
and Sofia Papaleondidas

Kind Regards,



